Subject: Objection to 14H Avenue Road NW8 6BP Application Planning Alerts - London
Borough of Camden

Importance: High

Dewr Camden- We are the owners of terrace house 14B Avenue Road, in the shared compound with 14H. We
object to this submission/application by 14H as referred below, on the same grounds of objections made to their
last application which application was accordingly and properly rejected by the Council.

The proposed increase in rooms and contemplated occupancy, is again unworkable for the general compound
infrastructure including parking, common use facilities. Further, any allowance for this one unit for such an
expansion paves the way for any and all of the other 7 units to also enlarge- which again is unworkable.

This 14H unit application must be considered against the compound capacity and common property Company M&A-
all of which support our objection.

Please do not hesitate to contact me with queries.

Best,

Datin SHALINI AMERASINGHE GANENDRA

-------- Original message --------
explain how these plans differ from the previously rejected ones

Imm
So what has changed?

Best



